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City of Fort Lauderdale      #12-1247           

City Commission Agenda Item  
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members 

 Fort Lauderdale City Commission 

 

FROM: Lee Feldman, City Manager 

 

DATE:  August 21, 2012 
 

TITLE   Motion to approve payment for maintenance and rehabilitation of ten 

signal crossings throughout the City – $90,377.06 

_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the City Commission approve a proprietary purchase to 

Florida East Coast (FEC) Railway, LLC and Flagler Development Group (a 

subsidiary of FEC) in the amount of $90,377.06, for maintenance and rehabilitation 

of two signal crossings within the City, and authorize the City Manager to execute 

on behalf of the City. 

 

Background 

As part of long-term agreements with Florida East Coast (FEC) Railway, LLC and 

Flagler Development Group (a subsidiary of FEC), the City is required to pay for 

maintenance and rehabilitation of ten signal crossings throughout the City. 

At this time we have received two invoices totaling $90,377.06 for NW 4th Street 

crossing reconstruction ($88,676.06) and NW 2nd Street signal maintenance 

($1,701.00).  

 

Staff recommends approval of payment in the amount of $90,377.06 to Florida 

East Coast Railway, LLC. 

 

Resource Impact 

There is a fiscal impact to the City in the amount of $90,377.06. 

  

This item and necessary funding is contingent upon approval of the consolidated 

Budget Amendment CAR 12-1255, included on the August 21, 2012 City 

Commission Agenda and also highlighted below: 

 

 



8/21/12 
12-1247 

 

 

 

 


